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Dear friends,  

Our reflection on the joy of being good stewards of God’s 

world continues as we gather this Sunday at either 9:15 for 

Communion and/or 11am for our Family Gathering with kids 

Life Groups. 

 In the evening Flames will meet between 6:30 and 8pm. 

 

We’re so excited to announce that Adam Wingrove has been accepted an offer to be a Curate at All 

Saints’ when he’s ordained next Summer! To hear my chat with him Emma, Ellis and Levi 

click HERE  Adam says: 'We are all really excited to be joining a really lovely church community, us as a whole 

family have felt so welcome, we can’t wait to see what God is going to do!’ Please be praying for them as they 

prepare to join us. 

Come along on Monday 31st October between 5 and 7pm to help shine God's light 

out to the Dedworth community! We'll be giving out sweets, hot chocolate and toasting 

marshmallows, while sharing the good news of Jesus to those who are Trick or Treating. If you 

are able to support this by donating some sweets, helping fill bags or contribute 

towards the purchase of a booklet we'd like to hand out please do. Please. drop sweets 

off this or next Sunday and let Michelle Sturgeon know if you're able to pack the take-away bags or 

support in any other way! Please also pray God would work through us as we witness his loving kindness into the 

community. 

Alpha catchup! You can catch up with this weeks session, Why did Jesus Die? by 

clicking HERE. The Life Groups run on Wednesday 10:30am, 7pm Onsite, 7:45 Online; 

Thursday 10:30am and 7:30pm. It’s still not too late to join! 

To read the Latest Edition of Care for Creation click HERE Some copies will also be available in 

Church for those without digital access on Sunday. 

Future youth group meet-ups. . .  

31/10 (Monday) Flames and Fire Pit TIME TBC Halloween outreach  

6/11 Flames and Fire Pit TIME TBC -  with Fireworks - bring a friend 

Christmas Through the Keyhole This year we’ll be putting together a special Christmas event for families and 

the local schools. Please take a look at the Set and Prop List held by Ruth Norris on Sunday to see if you can help by 

lending some of the things we need to make it happen. Please also pray into the preparations! 

Christmas through the keyhole is a multi-sensory, interactive trail for children that gives them a unique experience of 

the Christmas Story. Each zone is a reconstruction of the home of a Nativity character.  As the kids peer ‘through the 

keyhole’ and enter into each home, they search for clues about the character that lives there. At the end, the children 

take their clues away to remind them of their experience. 

With love and every blessing, 

Paul 

https://d.docs.live.net/b55f32418ecc00b4/Church/Communications%20Team/www.allsaintschurchdedworth.com
https://allsaintschurchdedworth.com/exciting-news-we-will-have-a-curate-next-year/
https://player.vimeo.com/video/250767723
https://mailchi.mp/oxford.anglican.org/care-for-creation-october-2022?e=2290929414

